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02/08/2020  23:58:342020/2582/L AMEND Niall Palmer Dear Camden Council

My name is Niall and I have been a resident of Covent Garden for many years having lived on West St for 

more than 4 years. 

As my apartment is directly opposite the 24-26 West Street building, I would like to make an official comment 

as I disagree with this development and ask for you to take my comments on the proposed planning 

application seriously please.

As West St borders both the boroughs of Camden and Westminster, West street seems to get overlooked 

when it comes to keeping the local community properly considered. West street has just gone through 

Non-stop developments over the last 2 Years, and I’m appalled that the long term residents are going to have 

to endure more of this never ending Construction. There has been little or no consideration given to the local 

community here and the residents of West St, causing the permanent neighbours distress, lack of sleep due 

to noise and nuisance of continuous building work, for us residents to endure. 

As a shift worker, it is becoming almost impossible to get any respite from these developments on West st. 

The last projects ( Louis Louis & Brewdog) have literally just finished and the scaffolding as only just been 

taken down. almost every Neighbouring building to 24-26 West St - having scaffolding, noisy building work,)

Now this large scale development of 2 buildings on the street are proposed to go ahead immediately. It is 

unfair for the local residents and inconsiderate that there is no time taken to think about these ongoing 

constructions. Please can we finally have some peace and quiet for us key workers ( including NHS staff who 

are gong through this pandemic!) of West Street?!

I also disagree with a change in the front windows of 24 West street, the roof lights being changed, the doors 

to the buildings, and believe if the special and extraordinary history this building would like to please make a 

comment  high has such religious importance, also the heritage building and street.

I don’t believe there should be a bike storage added to the crypt, which is sacred ground.
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